
 
GGL Federation (Greenside, Griffin & Lena Gardens) 

 
Monday 13th January, 2020 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
On ​Tuesday 21st January​, Year 5 will be going on a trip to the Chiswick Lifeboat Station. The 
focus of this trip is is based around our new film, Life of Pi, and the creation of lifeboats. In the 
weeks that follow this trip we will begin creating our own lifeboats and exploring the different 
features of a boat that make it effective. 
 
We will be there all day, taking the bus to reach the station. A packed lunch will be provided by the 
school. There are no costs associated with this trip. Please make sure that your child is dressed to 
be outdoors all day.  
  
Please could you email or see me in the playground to give permission for your child to join us on 
this exciting trip to Chiswick Lifeboat Station. ​If you have any questions, feel free to see me at 
drop-off or pick-up. 
  
 
 
 
Laura Vandepas  
Year 5  
laurav@greensideschool.org 
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